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Christmas Cards 2021 
 

 

 

 

Dear families 

This week the children will be asked to draw a coloured Christmas 

picture. This is for Christmas cards, present labels, or printed mugs, which will be 

offered for purchase through the Friends of Sandringham. (link on our website). 

The Friends and teachers thought it would be a lovely idea for the children to complete 

a Christmas drawing as their home learning. 

We are also offering the chance for siblings not at Sandringham to draw a Christmas 

picture and these too can be turned into cards. Additional spare templates are available 

at the school office if required. Please call the siblings class ‘Badgers.’  

A sample of your child’s Christmas card will be sent home for you to see along with an 

order form. 

We will be using an external company, ‘Christmas Cards for Schools’ for the production 

of these and to ensure the packs are returned to us in good time for Christmas, your 

picture(s) must be returned to the school office by Friday 1st October. 

There are a few do’s and don’ts to ensure your child’s picture can be processed. 

• You must use the template supplied and keep the paper upright and stay within 

the boxed area. 

• Only use felt tip pens as these will show up the best when duplicating. 

• Do not use crayons, glue, glitter and glitter pens. 

• The picture, once completed should be kept in the plastic folder to avoid 

creasing. 

Thank you again for your support and we hope the children enjoy creating their 

artwork! 

Yours faithfully 

 

Heather Ford 

PTA Friends of Sandringham 


